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Importance: High

Good morning Sharon

Please see email confirmation below re extension to non-gaming at Fitzpatricks.

Hope you have an amazing week!

Samantha Alexander
Compliance Manager

+64 27 2088 588
Sam.Alexander@lionfoundation.org.nz

Level 2, Custom House,
50 Anzac Ave, Auckland 1010
0800 802 908 
www.lionfoundation.org.nz 

From: Rochell Brown <Rochell.Brown@dia.govt.nz> 
Sent: Friday, 15 October 2021 9:15 AM
To: Licensing <Licensing@lionfoundation.org.nz>
Subject: 000026830, GC4A - Class 4 Venue Licence Amendments & Non-Key Person
Notifications, The Lion Foundation 2008, FITZPATRICK'S IRISH PUB CRM:0430368

Kia ora Jerry

GC4A - Class 4 Venue Licence Amendments & Non-Key Person Notifications - Class 4 Venue Licence
Amendment/Notification Acknowledged

Thank you for your application dated 04/10/2021 for an amendment to or notification in respect of your Class 4
Venue Licence, FITZPATRICK'S IRISH PUB GMV2000316, which has now been approved.

Our records have been amended to reflect the changes outlined in the application.

You have requested an extension of the period Class 4 gambling is not conducted at FITZPATRICK'S IRISH PUB
GMV2000316 on the grounds that this is a Covid affected business and there is currently an application for relocation
to be heard by the Queenstown Lakes District Council on 18 November 2021.

We have considered your request and agree that, FITZPATRICK'S IRISH PUB may remain inactive until 4 February
2022.

Any application for a further extension to the non-gambling period must be lodged 5 working days before 4
February 2022 or the licence must be surrendered.

Attachment D

mailto:Sam.Alexander@lionfoundation.org.nz
mailto:Sharon.Dinneen@qldc.govt.nz
http://www.lionfoundation.org.nz/
http://www.lionfoundation.org.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/TheLionFoundationnz
https://www.instagram.com/thelionfoundationnz/?hl=en
mailto:Rochell.Brown@dia.govt.nz
mailto:Licensing@lionfoundation.org.nz

Te Tari Taiwhenua
Internal Affairs





THE LION
FOUNDATION













Please notify the Department when the TA has made a decision whether to consent to a relocation of the class 4
venue licence.  If consent is granted please ensure that you include advice in any new venue application submitted
that Lion has agreement from the Secretary that gambling may remain inactive at the venue until 4 February 2022
and advice as to when Lion would like to re-commence gambling at the new location.
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